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Newsletter Update

This is the last regularly scheduled newsletter. Effective January 1, 2004, the WIZARDS will no 
longer be publishing a quarterly newsletter. All the information contained in the newletter is now 
maintained elsewhere on this website. Special articles will still be written as warranted and these 
will be logged under the "Special Features" section of the website.  

WIZARD's Upcoming Events

Upcoming Club Meetings

Club meetings are always held on the third Tuesday of each month at Deja Brew in Shrewsbury. 
Check our web page, call Strange Brew or call Deja Brew for directions. 

Upcoming Trips & Outings

Upcoming club activities are always posted on the club's website at 
http://www.brewbeer.org/wizupcoming.htm. Additional details will be provided via email to the 
club's egroups email list as they become available. 

WIZARD's Club Business

New Direction for the Club

Effective January 1, 2004, the WIZARDS will no longer be publishing a quarterly newsletter. 
All the information contained in the newletter is now maintained elsewhere on this website. 
Special articles will still be written as warranted and these will be logged under the "Special 
Features" section of the website.  


